
PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FONSI/ROD 
WASHINGTON DULLES INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

AIR TRAFFIC CONTROL TOWER 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has prepared an 
Environmental Assessment (EA) and Finding of No Significant Impact/Record of Decision 
(FONSI/ROD) for the proposed relocation and construction of a new Air Traffic Control 
Tower (ATCT) to serve the Washington Dulles International Airport in Chantilly, Virginia.  
The EA has been prepared pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) of 
1969, as amended, and Council on Environmental Quality (CEQ) Regulations.  
 
The EA analyzes the environmental consequences that may result from relocation and 
construction of the proposed ATCT; it includes measures to reduce or prevent 
environmental consequences and compares the proposed action and alternatives in terms 
of mission effectiveness and the level of environmental effect.  The Finding of No 
Significant Impact/Record of Decision (FONSI/ROD) sets forth the FAA determination of 
aviation safety and environmental factors regarding the project, and the FAA’s decision 
regarding these factors. 
 
The EA is available now for public review at the following locations: Eastern 
Loudoun Regional Library (21030 Whitfield Place Sterling, VA), Rust Library (380 Old Waterford 
Road Leesburg, VA), Centreville Regional Library (14200 St. Germaine Drive Centreville, VA), 
Chantilly Regional Library (4000 Stringfellow Road Chantilly, VA), Fairfax City Regional Library 
(3915 Chain Bridge Road Fairfax, VA), Reston Regional Library (11925 Bowman Towne Drive 
Reston, VA), and Tysons-Pimmit Regional Library (7584 Leesburg Pike Falls Church, VA). 
 
The EA can also be reviewed at www.mwaa.com. 
 
For additional information, please contact: 
 
Claire Wang, ANI 230 
Federal Aviation Administration 
1 Aviation Plaza 
Jamaica, NY 11434 
 
(718) 553-4839 


